MEETING MINUTES FOR OCTOBER 11TH, 2022

Attendees: Keith Bradtmiller, Christi Holmes, Rich Brooks,
and Brad Millikan.

Secretary’s Report: LeeAnn Holmes submitted the minutes from the September meeting to all director’s
via email on 10/7/22. The minutes were reviewed, accepted and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Christi Holmes presented the treasurer’s report. The current balance was
$19,626.57. The report was reviewed, accepted and approved.

Christi shared the donations from the community party.

Membership Committee: Brad Millikan reported that there are currently 88 members.

Fundraising Committee: The Corn Hole Tournament raised $500 and the raffle raised $516. Cornhole
tournament went well and everyone loved the day. Looking into a ice party this winter, weather
dependent.

Building Rental Committee: Only a couple rentals are upcoming. Rentals have slowed way down.

Building Maintenance Committee: Rich reported that him and a few others are looking at possible
projects around the building.

Social Media Committee: Updates are being shared as needed.

Old Business: The Outlet project was discussed. The commissioners and county council approved the
qguote and we are waiting on a letter of intent but expecting it soon. Rich will meet on site once that
happens and was told by construction company that the culvert was in house, which is good news.
Questions by attendees and discussion was had about lake levels.

Indiana Clean Lakes is excited to work with us, hopefully starting in spring with several water tests.
New Business: No new business was discussed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:16 pm.

Respectfully submitted by Brad Millikan.

Approved this 8th day of November, 2022 by its directors:




